
Public Notice: SWSC Water System Improvements – 
Distribution Line Replacement (5 Mile Rd) 

Name of Project and community: SWSC Water System Improvements – Distribution Line 
Replacement (5 Mile Rd), Sharyland Water Supply Corporation 

Name of DWSRF administering agency: Texas Water Development Board 

Funding in whole or in part by DWSRF through EPA: Partially funded by DWSRF from the 
EPA and the TWDB 

Brief description of project: This component of the larger SWSC Water System 
Improvement eJort involves replacing aging distribution lines in the 5 Mile area between 
Conway Ave. and Taylor Rd. The goal is to improve distribution capacity for continuous 
development / growth, system eJiciency, reduce service disruptions, and ensure 
continued delivery of safe drinking water. 

Brief listing of water quality benefits: The improvements will lead to more consistent 
water pressure and greater system reliability for residents in the area. By replacing 
deteriorating lines, we expect a reduction in leaks and unplanned service outages. These 
upgrades will also help lower long-term maintenance and operating costs. In addition, they 
support the broader goal of protecting local water resources and enhancing environmental 
health across the community. 


